
To Whom It Concerns, 
 
I am writing once again to adamantly insist that SB723 be passed. I cannot bear the thought of 
living in a state where these extraordinarily cruel coyote killing contests take place. They serve 
no purpose (as already statistically proven) than to satisfy the enjoyment of a blood sport. I still 
envision these killers holding their dead coyotes by the tails while their children watch and 
learn it is okay to kill other living creatures for the fun of it. I also remember reading about the 
nursing coyote mother who was killed. No doubt her pups starved to death! Other states, such 
as New Mexico, have banned this terrible contest. I would be ashamed to live in Oregon if my 
state government did not do the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hillary Tiefer, PhD 
 


